From: -

To: Medworth
Subject: Medworth EfW ExQ2 Response
Date: 13 June 2023 20:36:14

Attachments:

Dear Sir,

As an interested party with a business directly opposite the planned Medworth incinerator plant
and having looked at the proposed changes I would like to make the following response as per
your email request.

1) My company trading as Hair World UK Ltd is affected but is not listed in the Bor, I can only
see my personal name listed as the owner of the property which is affected. The company itself
will be impacted by any road closure and should be consulted regarding works and measures
planned to allow continued trading.

2) Is Medworth compensating for any loss of business when the roads are closed for these works
? There appears to be substantial works planned on two occasions directly opposite our entrance
shown on the plan below in green. How long is the intended work being carried out for and what
is Medworth intending to put in place regarding the free access to allow the continuation of our
business during these works.

B

3) There is shown a temporary stop up order for Algores Way, on the plan shown below, this has
not been explained or discussed with Hair World UK Ltd
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4) No discussions have been made with Hair World UK Ltd regarding construction traffic plans
in Algores Way, I confirm that we have not received two letters only one hand delivered letter
and currently some business are trying to organise a meeting with Mr Carey.
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With kind regards,
Mervyn Sargeant
Managing Director








